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The photos show the 
hamper’s progress from 
Peter and Marilyn to 
Alex , from Alex to 
Harry and Kath, and 
f r o m t h e m t o P a u l 
Richardson. 

Paul handed it over to 
Mick and Erica, and the 
last photo shows Mick 
delivering it to Peter, 
who has custody of it 
until 18 December.

We meet at Goddard Park School SN3 2QN at 
11:00 prompt on Sat 18 December. Santa will be 
there! Hoping to see as many Minors as possible.


